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The Village is offering e-billing on monthly utility bills. If you 

would like your bill emailed to you please request by sending 

an email to finance@berwyn.ca  

• If you register for paperless utility billing by June 30th, a 

one time credit of $10.00 shall be applied to your utility 

account in August of 2023. 

• Seniors (65+) and persons with disabilities can make a  

   request to waive the $2.00 a month administration fee. 

Starting July their will be a monthly $2.00 administration  

fee to those who don’t go paperless. 

REGISTER NOW 

 

April 13th & 27th, 2023  

Council Meeting Highlights 

Berwyn Bylaw Report for January to March was approved by 

Council.  

Village of Berwyn renewed the Mutual Aid Agreement with the 

between the parties of: The Town of Grimshaw; Northern Sun-

rise County; County of Northern Lights; The Municipal District 

of Peace No. 135; The Town of Peace River; Municipal District 

of Smoky River No. 130;  The Village of Berwyn. Any one of the 

parties to the Agreement, if and when in need of help to com-

bat a fire or emergency incident, may request aid from one or 

more of the other parties, subject to conditions. 

A local business donated five properties on 49th Street to the 

Village. 

Peace River Arts Club gave Council a presentation.  

Lac Cardinal Economic Development had three members give 

presentations. 

Berwyn Arts & Crafts will be closing the end of June 2023. 

Councillor Sawan gave a report on the Peace Regional Mental 

Health & Addictions Task Force. 

Councillor Weber gave a report on Long Lake Regional Waste 

Management and Peace River School Division. 

As residents, you are 

responsible to make 

sure any bushes/trees 

are trimmed back from 

your property. 

Please make sure the 

visibility is clear for 

walking pedestrians 

and vehicles. 

Your friendly 
        neighborhood 
                 Bylaw Officer 
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VOLUNTEERS  

NEEDED  

Berwyn Volunteer  

Fire Department!   

The fire department is currently in 

need of volunteers to join the 

team.  

Practices are every Tuesday @ 

7pm at the  Berwyn Fire Hall. 

 Call Scott for more information 

780-618-8256 

Golden Age Centre 

 in Berwyn 

has a Potluck Lunch lunch the second 

Thursday of the month.  

Potluck is FREE if you bring a dish and 

$10.00 if you don’t bring a dish. 

Special Speakers on June 8th  

FCSS Director of Community Services: 

Tracy Halerewich and 

FCSS Programmer: Misty Velichka 

Come on out and join us! 

 

2023 Property Tax Notices 

Combined Assessment and Property Tax Notices for the Village 
of Berwyn will be mailed out or emailed on June 12, 2023. If 
you do not receive your Tax Notice by the end of June 2023, 

please call the Village Office at 780-338-3922  
or email finance@berwyn.ca 

 
Taxes are due by Friday, August 4, 2023 

For residents on the monthly installment plan, your letter will 

be emailed with your June utility bill.  

Please have your postdated cheques for July to December 

2023 into the office before July 20, 2023. 


